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Save the Date: 2025 Madelia Park
Days & All School Reunion – July 11–13!
Mark your calendars for a weekend full of fun! 
Madelia’s beloved Park Days celebration returns 
July 11–13, 2025 — and this year, it coincides with the 
All School Reunion! Expect memories, laughter, and a celebration to remember.
Visit www.visitmadelia.com for event details and updates.

July Lunch & Learn: Digital Marketing Campaigns with KEYC
Join us July 23rd for our next Lunch & Learn, part of the Mainstreet Businesses
Focused on Food and Ag program. This session will explore how to build effective
digital marketing campaigns with guidance from the team at KEYC. Attendees
connected to Food or Agricultural industries will also have the opportunity to apply
for a marketing package from KEYC to help boost their business visibility.
Interested in attending or learning more? Contact our EDA at
celia.simpson@cityofmadeliamn.gov or follow us on Facebook @CityofMadeliaEDA.

Now’s the Time—Affordable Housing Aid Still
Available!
Warm weather won’t last forever—take advantage of it while
you can! Up to $10,000 in forgivable loans is still available
through the Affordable Housing Aid program to help eligible
homeowners in Watonwan County make critical repairs and 

improvements. Don’t wait—funding is limited, and now is the perfect time to get
projects done. Learn more and check your eligibility on the St. James City
website: https://www.ci.stjames.mn.us/159/Financial-Resources

Bringing Back a Madelia Favorite
Ryan Visher is leading the charge to restore the beloved 
Madelia popcorn wagon—and it’s nearly ready to roll again! 
He’s been hard at work bringing it back to life, with plans to 
debut it at Park Days.
Want to follow the progress or get involved? Visit the Hope and 
Faith Facebook page @hopeandfaithfloral for updates.



7/4: City Hall Closed
7/11-7/13: Park Days
7/14: City Council

7/23: KEYC Lunch and Learn
7/28: City Council and EDA
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Madelia Golf Course Open June 27th!
We’re excited to announce that the Madelia Golf Course
plans to officially reopen on June 27th! After weeks of
hard work by our City crews—seeding, fertilizing, and
restoring the greens—the course is ready for play. Thank
you to our community for your patience and to our City
staff for their commitment to getting the course back in
shape.
Grab your clubs and enjoy a round this summer at your
hometown course!

$50,000 Gift Moves Splash Pad Project Forward
Exciting news for Madelia families! 
The Madelia Splash Pad Committee 
has received a generous $50,000 
donation from the Taylor Family Farm 
Foundation to support the 
construction of a splash pad in 
Watona Park. This major contribution 
brings the project one step closer to 
becoming a reality and is a 
testament to the strong community 
support behind this effort.
Read the full press release at www.madeliamn.com/press-release-madelia-
splash-pad/.

Construction Season Ongoing
Center Avenue is now closed from Old Hwy 60 SE up to 2  St. Keep an eye out for
updates on the City of Madelia Facebook page or read the latest on the City
website at www.madeliamn.com/center-avenue-reconstruction-project. 
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